
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Holy Marriage Blessing for our Top Gun Missionaries was solemn 
and exciting 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
February 17, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and sisters, 

 

Happy True Parents Birthday! I hope you were able to watch the celebration in Korea. I personally 

enjoyed watching it myself. 

 

The Holy Marriage Blessing for Top Gun missionaries was truly solemn and yet exciting. Congratulations 

to our very own K. Sergeeva who was Blessed with T, Barber and to A. Kishimoto who was Blessed with 

J. Gurtatowski. A big congratulations to their family too. 

 

Tomorrow, Sunday, February 18, 2024, we will be having our local celebration for True Parents Birthday 

and also Cheon Il Guk Foundation Day. Check for the announcement in a separate email for details. 

 

On Thursday, we completed the 40 Days International prayer condition and I would like to invite all of 

you to join me on another 40 Days condition focused on our local community goals and growth. Please 

join me on Sunday, February 18, 8:30 PM as I share about it and offer it to our Heavenly Parent and True 

Parents. 

 

Let us keep praying for one another and support our True Parents in their effort to establish God's 

Heavenly Kingdom. 

 

Thank you for all your support and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


